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Washington Healthplanfinder – 10.5 System Release 

System release outage 

Washington Healthplanfinder will be updated on May 11, 2023, at 7:30 a.m. There will be no 

outages during the updates.  For any additional updates view the Outages and Maintenance 

Page: wahbexchange.org/news-center/outages-maintenance/ 
 

 
Accessibility updates 

• The Sign In button and the status bar on the My Cart page on the Washington 

Healthplanfinder website will now be included in the transation when a customer 

chooses the Spanish translation option.  

• Customers will be able to distinguish messages on the Washington Healthplanfinder 

when viewed on a small screen with a green dot that indicates the message has not 

been opened on their mobile devices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• The Washington Healthplanfinder website has been updated to recognize link texts. 

The link texts will be bold and underlined. See example below.  
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• Customers who use a screen reader on the WAPlanfinder (mobile application) will be 

able to use checkboxes to attest to having read the Terms & Conditions, Privacy 

Policy, and Rights and Responsibilities sections of the application.  

 

• Privileged users will be able to add multiple languages to their accounts making it 

easier for clients to find support in their language. 

Multiple languages – Desktop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Multiple languages – Mobile 

 


